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Representative Van Roy:

This draft is similar in intent to 2005 Assembly Bill 413, except that this draft creates
an individual income tax credit rather than a sales and use tax exemption.  Please
contact me if you have any questions.

Joseph T. Kreye
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2263
E−mail:  joseph.kreye@legis.state.wi.us


